NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF AUDIT REPORT OF
LIMESTONE TOWNSHIP FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

Limestone Township Fire Protection District herby provides public notice that an audit of its funds for
the period July 1, 2023, through June 30, 2024, has been made, and that a report of such audit dated
November 15, 2024, performed by Gorenz and Associates, Ltd has been filed with the County Clerk of
Peoria County in accordance with 30 ILCS 15/0.01 et seq. The full report of the audit is available for
public inspection at the Central Firehouse of the District located at 7800 W. Plank Road, Peoria, IL 61604
during regular business hours.
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